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80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
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Measure Description: 
Directs Office of Emergency Management to study and make recommendations regarding possible improvements 
to operations of office. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Criminal Justice Commission (CJC), Cities, Counties 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure may require budgetary action - See analysis. 
 
Analysis: 
This bill requires the Criminal Justice Commission (CJC) to establish a pilot program to award one grant to a law 
enforcement agency or local government to fund the creation and operation of a reserve officer training 
academy.  The bill appropriates $500,000 General Fund to CJC to establish and award the grant. CJC is required to 
report on the progress of the reserve officer training academy pilot program no later than September 15, 2022.   
 
CJC states that they can absorb the workload associated with establishing the grant program and providing the 
report to the Legislature. The fiscal impact to CJC is minimal. 
 
There is a fiscal impact of $500,000 General Fund to the unidentified law enforcement agency or local 
government receiving the grant. 


